
ATTN: Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) and Rural Health Clinic (RHC) 
Providers

To ensure compliance with KY Medicaid contractual requirements—including Section 15.4 (Access to 
Contractor’s MIS), Section 16.1 (Encounter Data Submission), and Appendix E (Management Information 
Systems Requirements)—we are issuing the following clarification. These provisions are essential to 
safeguard accurate and timely WRAP payments to providers.

Please ensure you do not alter the Billing Provider Type on claims.

For WRAP payments to generate correctly within the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS), the 
Billing Provider Type must always be reported as either 31- Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) or 
35- Rural Health Clinic (RHC).

The Rendering Provider field is where the actual dental provider should be listed on the claim. This 
distinction is critical for:

• Accurate claims processing
• Compliance with state and federal requirements

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for helping us maintain proper claim submission standards.
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